
1704 Market Street

Wheeling, WV 26003

(304)233-5900

INSTITUTIONAL TECHNOLOGIES COMMITTEE
MEETING AGENDA

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2010
1:30 P.M. – 3:00 P.M.

ROOM 203B – B&O BUILDING

Absent: Becky Yesenczki, Debbie Wayt (I don’t think she has been notified she is on the committee. 
1. Review of Proposed Charter 

I distributed copies to new members, Carolyn Eastham and Tom Danford and put the item as an action item for the newly staffed committee comment back in 7-10 days with comments or suggestions and that you would bring the final version next meeting. 

2. Distribution of Draft Acceptable Use Policy 

Distributed copies for review along with Rule Processing rule and gave copies to Cornforth when she came in. Action item to being back suggestions and items for DISCUSSION next meeting. NO written changes will occur before that time so we’re all working from the same copies. 

3. Technology Projects
a. On-Line Registration


Faculty wants to have more say in advising and think that this cuts them out. Both Tom and Carolyn expressed concerns about the issue and wanted to see if there were ways that a faculty could get an email after an advisee registered but there is no way for Banner to do that. I suggested that for this next round of development, a faculty member might be able to be included in the planning committee to help us address both procedural and academic concerns and issues. 

b. Student Sign-On


I gave them a brief overview and expressed my concerns about our ability to support such an endeavor at this time but that the president was strongly in favor of the project moving forward and I was looking at the best fit possible and to determine if it was possible at all. Most all members were vehemently opposed to the idea and thought that it would alienate students and both Tom and Carolyn expressed concerns about their students and fellow faculty members being largely tech challenged and this would prove to be a nightmare. 

c. Inventory Management/ERP

Mentioned about the plan and approval of the capital project and that an RFP would be under development shortly and more details would follow. 

d. Achieving the Dream


Pam gave an update on the achieving the dream and illustrated how some changes in the compact, that follows the Lumina measures very closely, could actually work to our advantage as it uses different definitions of success in some cases and that we had started to use those same sort of measures. 

e. Website RFP




I explained the rationale behind the RFP and the project and those members from all constituent groups had been asked to be on both the review/selection committee and the steering committee.   
